

WASTELINE, INC.



P.O. Box 3471 Rapid City, SD 57709-3471 (605) 939-0650 PO Box 88 Cortez, CO 81321-0088 (970) 564-1380 <u>www.WASTELINEINC.net</u> E-mail: <u>WASTELINE.57709@gmail.com</u>

29 August 2025

Mr. Chris Giradi, Environmental Protection Specialist Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety

VIA E-mail

SUBJECT: M-2009-018 Tierra Piedra Gravel Pit Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Girardi:

Thank you for your review. We request, as you asked, for an extension of the decision date to Monday, 8 September, 2025, to allow our response to any further comments you may have.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE

Comptroller and Engineering Manager, WASTELINE, Inc. Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer

For Tierra Piedra Ranch LLC

CF: Mike Clark, Ryan Clark, Brian Abeln, Mary Buck

NBarton@WASTELINEINC.NET